
 

 

 

 

FOR SAILORS - Social Media and best practices presentation. 

 

 

The 420 Class organizes a brief presentation about social media usage and 

the best practices inviting all sailors on January 10 at 10:00. The 

presentation will take place in the theater, prior to the coaches meeting. 

 

 

 

Rio de Janeiro, January 9th 2024 


